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VIA EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

September 23, 2015

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 15-12 1, Northern Utilities, Inc. Requestfor Hearing

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”), enclosed for filing in the above-
referenced matter please find seven copies of the following:

. (1) Brief on NOV Related to New Hampshire Avenue Regulator Station; and
(2) Brief and Offer of Proof on NOV Related to Rutland Street Regulator Station.

Given the differences between the procedural posture of the two NOVs, Northern believed
that it would be most beneficial for the Commission to split up the briefing by NOV. I hope
this does not create any inconvenience or additional burden for the Commission.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

4,.
William D. Hewitt
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